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KATHMANDU, FEB 08 2011

Power for Pedals, Love for Art
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                                                                    Kathmandu Contemporary Arts 

                                                                    Centre (KCAC) and Sacred

                                                                    Summits are organising Pedal

                                                                    Power and Love: a Fine Way to

                                                                    Support Nepal's Emerging

                                                                    Artists, an action-packed

                                                                    challenge that will set 18 cyclists

                                                                    on a 420 mile invigorating trip

                                                                    from Kathmandu to Pokhara and

                                                                    back. The cyclists will start off

                                                                    from Kathmandu on Feb. 12 and

                                                                    will be back by Feb. 15. 

                                                                    This power for pedals is for the love of art as the fund raised will be used for the artist-in-residence programme at KCAC which provides young Nepali artists with scholarships and studio space. "We see this exciting expedition as a terrific way to raise funds for KCAC which is so vital in providing emerging Nepali artists with the support and resources they need to develop and reach their potential," says Celia Washington, Co-founder of KCAC and practicing artist. "We hope that this trip, which combines enthusiasm for art, fascination with Nepal and sheer adventure, will inspire people to sponsor the ride and back KCAC's work.  All support is most welcome!"

KCAC Manager, Kabin Sakya, also emphasised Nepal's rich tradition of art and said that this cycle tour will revive the love once again; the journey, albeit long will help promote to art and tourism in Nepal. "This expedition has been planned for the love of art, but love will be on many people's minds when we reach our destination, Pokhara, as it will be Valentine's Day, 14 February!  For this reason we ask you to dig a little deeper in showing your support for us cyclists and spread the love," adds Shakya. 

The supporters of the exhibition will be allowed to attend the exhibition of the artists participating in this programme and will be able to follow their progress. The tour will hopefully be able to promote Nepali art and also play a role in promoting tourism in Nepal.
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